From: brendan obrien_
Sent: 17 March 2015 I3:

To: Planning and Public protection
Subject: Planning Application 2015/0886/Pand2015/1032/L

Grove Lodge,Admirals Walk

| wish to object to the proposed Extension to Grove Lodge

It is far too big for the site and bids fair to ruin this beautiful and historic corner of old Hampstead.
The scale of the works will cause intolerable nuisance to the neighbourhood

Yours sincerely

Julian Baughan QC

11 The Mount NW3 65Z



